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And may the Lord make you increase and abound in love for one another and for all, as we do for you, so that He may establish your hearts  

blameless in holiness before our God and Father, at the coming of our Lord Jesus with all His saints.  - I Thessalonians 3:12-13 
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Cornerstone Christian 
School 

 

 

Pre- K, Elementary 
& Middle School 

1001 Ft. Crook N, Ste. 200 
Bellevue, NE 6005 

(402) 292-1030 
 

High School 
16405 Clay Street 

Bellevue, NE 68123 

(402) 291-2260 
 

Superintendent 
Mrs. Teri Lynn Schrag 

Principal 
Mr. Jon Hood 

Administrator’s News 

Dear graduating class of 2018, 

You know me well enough to know that my final words to you as a class will include a 

passage from the book of Isaiah.  So for today, I am praying Isaiah 56:7b for you.  

For my house shall be called a house of prayer for all peoples.   

My prayer for you today is that you are known for your prayer for others, that our school is 

a place of prayer and that you are continually lifting others up in prayer.    

One of my most treasured memories of you is any time that I have the privilege to pray for 

you and to see you pray for others. As you pray, I was amazed and blessed to see the Lord’s 

Hand on each one of you. Your prayers were marked by humility, courage, and kindness. It 

is when you are on your knees that you are most significant; when you are on your knees 

that you are most courageous; when you are on your knees that you are most compassionate; 

when you are on your knees that you are most influential. My prayer for you is that as you 

are standing for the Truth and laboring for His Kingdom, you are always before the Throne 

of Grace on your knees.  

I have also been praying for you from Paul’s letter to the church of Thessalonica.  Using 

Paul’s prayer, I am praying for three things for each of you.  First that the Lord truly makes 

you worthy of His calling.  You are worthy, not because of your actions or words or 

thoughts, but because God in His grace calls you His children, makes you worthy, reflecting 

His righteousness.  Second, I am praying that He brings to completion the good work that 

He began in you- fulfilling His plans and purposes.  And third, I am praying that the Lord 

Jesus Christ is glorified in you- that you bring Him glory and honor in each and every day.   

To this end we always pray for you, that our God may make you worthy of his calling and 

may fulfill every resolve for good and every work of faith by his power, so that the name 

of our Lord Jesus may be glorified in you, and you in him, according to the grace of our 

God and the Lord Jesus Christ.  II Thessalonians 1:11-12  

What a privilege to bring you, the graduating class of 2018, before the Throne of Grace and 

to know that you are worthy of His calling and that you are and will bring the Lord glory in 

your lives! 

With love, 

Mrs. Schrag  

 

By Mrs. Teri Lynn Schrag CCS Superintendent  
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Cornerstone Summer Office Hours 

Pre-K—MS Campus – Monday, Wednesday & Thursday, 9:00 AM - 1:00PM 

High School Campus – Tuesday, 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Offices are closed on Fridays 

Events & Info 
  
 

Fireworks Stand  
June 24 - July 4 

Hi! My name is Julie Clarahan and I'm the Fireworks Stand Coordinator.  For new families, this is a great way to meet the staff 
and parents at Cornerstone Christian School.  For returning parents, it's a great way to reconnect after a few weeks of summer 
vacation. 

This fundraiser runs from June 24th through July 4th. Our Stand is located only a few blocks south of our Elementary/Middle 
School campus at 801 Fort Crook Road, which is at the corner of Fort Crook Road and Lindyview Road in Bellevue. 

The proceeds from this fundraiser supports our Tuition Assistance Program.  There are a couple of ways you can help out.  One 
way is to volunteer to bring items that we need such as fans, chairs, soda, ice, and food.  The other way is for you to volunteer 

to work a shift or two (or five) at the Fireworks Stand.  Or you can volunteer in both ways.😁 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at jclarahan@ccsnebraska.org.  I look forward to seeing you at the 
Fireworks Stand in just a few weeks. 

Blessings, 
Mrs. Clarahan 

To sign up to volunteer to work at the Fireworks Stand, please click here: 

To sign up to donate other items for the Fireworks Stand, please click here: 

 

Next PTF Meeting 
July 9 at 7:00 pm 

At the pre-K-8th grade campus 

-------------------- 

CCS School Board 
Meeting 

July 23, 2018 at 6:00 pm 
At the pre-K-8th grade 

campus. 
Parents are welcome to 

attend 

Back-to-School Picnic at Halleck Park 

August 12 

The athletic department will sell sandwiches 

& PTF will provide cookies and lemonade 

1:00-3:00 for elementary 

2:00-4:00 for Middle School/High School 

 

CORNERSTONE 
Specialty Coffee Blend 

 
 

K-12 Art Department 
Fundraiser  

Pick up a bag at the CCS office 
$12.95 per pound 

August 14 1st Day of High School; Noon Dismissal 

August 15 1st Day of School K-8; Noon Dismissal 

August 16 1st Day of Pre-K  

August 18 Arrow to Aerospace Parade 

August 20 Kindergarten Begins Full Days 

September 3 No School, Labor Day 

June 24 – July 4  Fireworks stand 

July 9 PTF Meeting 

July 23 School Board Meeting, 6 PM 

August 7 & 8 Book Covering Sessions 

August 7-13 Teacher In-service 

August 12 Back to School Picnic 

2018 
Summer 
Calendar 

mailto:jclarahan@ccsnebraska.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040a4ea4a623a75-20183
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040a4ea4a623a75-20184
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We are pleased to welcome JR Dotzler 

to the Cornerstone Christian School 

board.  JR is the wife of Brett Dotzler 

and the mother of three.  She has led 

the annual banquet and auction and 

has a heart to serve the families of 

CCS.  What a blessing to have her join 

the CCS school board! 

JR’s favorite Scripture verse is 

Philippians 4:6-7 - “Do not be anxious 

about anything, but in every situation, 

by prayer and petition, with 

thanksgiving, present your requests to 

God. And the peace of God, which 

transcends all understanding, will 

guard your hearts and your minds in 

Christ Jesus.”   
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Mrs. Terry Fletcher 

For the past three years, we have seen Mrs. Terry Fletcher come into the high school 

every afternoon. She joyfully serves as our high school custodian.  She cleans the halls 

and classrooms, the floors, the windows, paints, and fixes things. She also cheerfully 

interacts with staff and students alike.  

Terry was born in Toledo Ohio, and lived the first 12 years of her life there. The family 

then moved to California and she lived there until she joined the Air Force at age 19.  She 

met Carl as she was leaving basic training and they married 6 weeks later. Terry and Carl 

are celebrating their 39th anniversary this month! They have five children, three bio and 

two adopted, 21 grandkids and 2 and ½ great grandchildren.  

Terry called several places home - Ohio, Southern and Northern California, Phoenix and Tucson, Arizona, and 

Italy. Nebraska has been her home for about 30 years.  

Before coming to Cornerstone, Mrs. Fletcher worked in a number of different fields. She is a veteran of the 

United States Air Force working in administration.  She has had her own home day care and worked in 

telemarking for a few years, doing everything from making calls to training and quality control. Currently, she has 

her own cleaning business and dog walking business.  

Mrs. Fletcher had this to say about her job at Cornerstone, “What I like about working at Cornerstone is the 

feeling of family.  I love seeing the teachers interact with the kids and how the staff treat each other.”  

Thanks, Terry. We love having you as part of the Cornerstone family. 

Fun Tidbits – Terry loved serving in the Air Force. She prefers cleaning to cooking. 

Favorite Scripture Verse – Terry couldn’t limit her favorite Scripture to just one – here are several of her favorites: 

“Call unto me and I will answer you and show you great and mighty things you know not.” ~ Jer. 33:3 

“Trust in the LORD with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways submit to him, and 

he will make your paths straight.” ~ Proverbs. 3:5-6 

“Finally, be strong in the Lord and in the strength of his might.” ~ Eph. 6:10  

 

 
 

Our 2017/2018 “Family Night Out” events brought in over $1,170 for our school.  
Thank you all for participating!  

    

    

 
 


